
EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHTLIPPINES
PASUCUAN NG REPUBLIKA NG PILIPINAS
NAIROBT

Note No PHL- og -2022

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Philippines in Nairobi presents

its compliments to the United Nations Environment Programme (UNEP) and has the

honor to submit the enclosed inputs received from the Department of Environment and

Natural Resources (DENR) of the Philippines regarding the zero draft of the Ministerial

Declaration for consideration and adoption at the resumed session of the fifth session

of the United Nations Environment Assembly (UNEA-5.2) to be held on 28 February -
2 March 2022in Nairobi, Kenya.

Any additional inputs to be received from the DENR will be foruuarded to the

UNEP accordingly.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Philippines in Nairobi avails itself

of this opportunity to renew to the United Nations Environment Programme (UNEP)

the assurances of its highest consideration.

Nairobi, 7 January 2022

UN|TED NATTONS ENVTRONMENT PROGRAMME (UNEp)

NAIROBI
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001 Mzima Springs Road, Lavington, P.O. Box4Z94i, 00100 Nairobi, Kenya
Tel Nos.: (+254) 736 310 049 - (+254) 734 450 001
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